
A Brief Guide To Travelling
Europe On A Budget
There is so much to see and do in Europe and if you’ve got
some European destinations to tick off your bucket list, read
on to
discover our 7 top tips on how you can save money while
travelling.  Wherever  you’re  headed,  there  are  lots  of
different  ways  you
can save money on your trip, and you can save on travel with
discount codes when you visit BravoVoucher to discover some
fantastic deals and discounts. Here’s our list of suggestions
to help you plan your trip on a budget.

Travel by train or bus

You may think that the best way to arrive at your chosen
destination  without  going  over  your  budget  is  to  find
discounted  flights,
but this is not always the case. You might be suprised to
learn that it’s often cheaper to travel by bus or by train,
especially if you
have more than one stop. Train travel is fast, practical and
usually comfortable and you can find some great deals on your
travel
tickets, especially if you book in advance.

Accommodation

The  price  of  accomodation  is  usually  one  of  the  biggest
expenses  for  any  trip.  If  you’re  planning  a  European
adventure,  you’ll
probably find that you’ll be spending most of your time out
and about enjoying the sights and attractions, so it just
doesn’t make
sense to spend a lot of money on accomodation. For young
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travellers, one of the best budget accommodation options are
hostels. Doing a but of research, you can find great prices on
hostel rooms and it’s also an ideal opportunity to meet like
minded
travellers and socialise.

Explore towns and cities on foot

Once you arrive at your destination, you’ll probably be keen
to see as much of the city as possible. One of the best ways
to do
this is walking and it’s completely free! You’ll be able to
set the pace you prefer, soak up the atmosphere and choose
when and
where  you  want  to  stop.  Just  make  sure  that  you  wear
comfortable shoes so you can make the most of your walking
tour!

Eat like a local

It’s inevitable that your itinerary will involve major tourist
attractions. Here you’ll find lots of bars and restaurants to
fill up on
essential refreshments, but beware of high prices in areas
where there are lots of tourists. It’s worth taking the time
to go a little bit
further to sample delicious local produce at lower prices and
you can find some great choices like street food and markets
so that
you can avoid expensive restaurants.

Travel in a group

Group  travel  has  lots  of  advantages,  and  it’s  a  fun  and
exciting way to travel. Many locations and attractions have
special offers
and deals for even small groups, so round up your friends and
you can share the cost of your trip and make long lasting
memories too!



Off-peak travel

You may not be able to decide exactly when you can head off on
your adventure, but if you have the luxury of flexibiity with
your
travel  dates,  you  can  often  find  discounted  prices  on
everything  from  travel  tickets,  accommodation,  tours  and
attractions.
Consider travelling in the quieter months and avoid off peak
seasons to save more money.

Plan your trip carefully

Of course, sometimes things just don’t go according to plan
but if you take the time and effort to make a basic plan for
your travel
arrangements, it will be much easier to stick to your budget.
Booking everything in advance is a great way to save money and
doing some research to get to know your destination before you
go will mean that you’ll be informed and well prepared for any
eventuality. If you’re looking for useful travel guides and
expert advice, check out the Lonely Planet website for lots of
inspiration,
tips, and more.

https://www.lonelyplanet.com/europe



